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Churnet View

22" September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 Pupils,

| hope this letter finds you and your families in good health. We are pleased to share that our Year 5 pupils
have transitioned into the new school year exceptionally well. Their enthusiasm for learning, coupled with
their positive attitudes, has made it a joy to work with them.

We are writing to inform you about an exciting development in our approach to Maths education for Year
5. In alignment with our school's commitment to providing the best possible learning experiences, we will
be implementing a flexible grouping system in our Year 5 Maths classes. This decision is part of our ongoing
efforts to ensure high levels of progress and attainment and to provide the right amount of support to all

pupils.

Flexible grouping in other year groups has proven to be highly effective in fostering individualised learning
experiences and promoting academic growth in Maths. By aligning Year 5 with the practices of other year
groups, we aim to create a consistent and cohesive learning environment throughout our school. This
approach allows us to tailor instruction to the specific needs of each pupil, ensuring that they receive the
support and challenges necessary for their own personal development.

We believe that this change will benefit our Year 5 pupils by providing them with a more personalised and
responsive Maths education. Our dedicated teaching staff will continue to work tirelessly to create
engaging and enriching lessons that encourage both skill development and a deep understanding of

mathematical concepts.

If you have any questions or concerns about this adjustment or any other aspects of your child's education,
please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. We value working in partnership with you to ensure that
your child’s educational journey is successful. We therefore would welcome your feedback. If you do have
any, please contact the school office and they will direct your query to the head of mathematics.

Years sincerely,

@_ Mmle

Miss Makey
Head of Maths

Headteacher: Mr S D Fryer
Churnet View Leek Staffordshire ST13 6PU. Tel: 01538 384939
Email: cvm.office@ttlt.org.uk Website: cvm.ttlt.org.uk

Churnet View Middle School is part of The Talentum Learning Trust. The Talentum Learning Trust Ltd is a charitable company limited by
guarantee, registered in England and Wales. Company number: 9999238 Registered office address: The Talentum Learning Trust, Westwood
College, Westwood Park, Leek, Staffordshire, ST13 8NP



